
 

 

Ref No. RAA/RSJr.SAC/2025/302-336               6th September, 2025 
 
To, 
All the Affiliated Units of the Rajasthan Archery Association 
 
Subject: Change of Dates – Rajasthan State Sub-Junior Archery Championship-2025 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
With reference to our earlier letter Ref. No. RAA/RJr.SAC/2025/258-292 dated 3rd July, 2025 
regarding the Rajasthan State Sub-Junior Archery Championship-2025 scheduled at Dholpur, 
Rajasthan, please note that due to unavoidable circumstances, the dates of the Championship 
have been rescheduled to 6th – 7th October, 2025. 
 
All other terms, conditions, eligibility criteria, and registration process mentioned in the earlier 
letter remain unchanged. 
 
You are requested to take note of the revised dates and inform the concerned archers, coaches, 
and officials accordingly. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
CC to Necessary Action  
1. The Secretary General, Archery Association of India, New Delhi 
2. The Secretary, RSSC, Jaipur 
3. The Sports Officer, Coaching Wing, RSSC Jaipur. 
4. The District Sports Officer, Dholpur, Rajasthan 
5. The President, RAA 


